
Press release 
  
SEFE Marketing & Trading Limited (SM&T) is once again an active member of the European 
Federation of Energy Traders (EFET).  
 
[Berlin 24.10.2022] Another strong signal to the market of SM&T’s return as a major player in the 
European energy industry. The Board of Directors of the European Federation of Energy Traders (EFET) 
has reinstated SEFE Marketing & Trading’s membership of the federation with immediate effect.  
 
This means that SM&T is once again a member of the most important European industry association 
for energy trading companies and can participate in all EFET activities. This reinstatement further 
strengthens confidence in SEFE Group and its prominent role in securing energy for Europe, now and 
in the future.  
 
Dr Egbert Laege, Managing Director of SEFE, said: "We very much welcome this important and positive 
decision. It is a strong signal to our customers and counterparties that SEFE is a trusted and resilient 
partner with a continued focus on delivering energy and value."  
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